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Ref: HYa/ IWi/ EGo 
 
16th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Maths and Biology Revision Sessions 
 
As your child enters the final stretch of their GCSE preparations, we are pleased to offer two dedicated revision 
sessions to support them in Maths and Biology during the half term holiday. These sessions will provide valuable 
opportunities for pupils to solidify their understanding of key topics, tackle exam-style questions and receive 
guidance on effective exam strategies and enhance their exam technique a few days before the Maths and 
Biology exams. 
 
The two sessions will be held on Tuesday 28th May. 
 
Maths: 9am-12pm. 
Biology: 12:45-2:45pm. 
 
Pupils can attend either maths or biology or both. 
 
Could I ask you to complete the attached Google Form document to give staff an indication of the number of 
pupils attending. 
 
https://forms.gle/gohVQyLzwnDx65xSA 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support in your child’s revision and we believe this session will be 
valuable resource for their exam preparation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
I Williams 
Director of English 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/gohVQyLzwnDx65xSA

